

WISCONSIN DEPARTMENT OF CORRECTIONS

Governor Tony Evers / Secretary Kevin A. Carr

Fox Lake Correctional Institution

MEMO

DATE:

December 13, 2023

TO:

PIOC and Friends & Family

FROM:

Jeff Berres-CMSD

SUBJECT:

Visiting Room Vending Machines

After a successful trial period, Fox Lake Correctional Institution (FLCI) will be transitioning to cashless vending. This transition will take effect January 8th, 2024.

Friends and family will be allowed to bring in one credit/debit card to use in the vending machines. Coins will not be allowed into the institution once this change takes effect. A memo will be posted on the Department of Correction's public website under the "Adult Facilities—Fox Lake Correctional Institution" tab to inform friends and family of this change.

We encourage you to pass along and communicate this information to your friends and family so we can have a smooth transition to cashless vending.